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There are a large number of issues connected to motor voter that are causing our 

elections to be fraudulent. First, there is no requirement anymore to actually provide 

proof of US citizenship to register to vote, OR validation of any address at which that 

person is registered. Also, ballot harvesting is legal in Oregon, which makes it even 

easier for nefarious activity to take place by the potentiality of stuffing ballot boxes 

with ballots that can't be tracked to voting citizens, or registration at a correct 

residence. 

 

Because of the automatic registration and because we no longer are forced to clean 

the voter rolls, there are countless ballots mailed without any current verification or 

proof that: 1) the voter lives at the residence to which the ballot is being mailed, 2) 

the voter is a US citizen, or 3) the voter is STILL ALIVE. 

 

I have personally witnessed through MANY multiple citizens communicating to me, 

INVOLUTARY political party changes, changing voters to "inactive" status, directly or 

indirectly due to DMV automatic voter registration and also changes of address via 

USPS. These are serious issues in keeping our elections "free and fair".  

 

I am VERY STRONGLY IN FAVOR of passing this measure, to GET RID of 

automatic voter registration through Oregon Motor Voter. 


